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The Cylch's arrangements if a coronavirus case is confirmed here.

If the Cylch receives confirmation of a positive coronavirus case at the Cylch, we will identify
each child who shares a bubble with that person in accordance with the guidance agreed by
the Local Authority and Gwynedd's Test, Trace and Protect service.

Subject to individual circumstances, this could include a class bubble, pre-Cylch or after-
Cylch clubs or those who have shared transport. If we receive confirmation during the day,
you will receive a message which will ask you to come and pick-up your child from Cylch
immediately. Your child will not be permitted to travel home on public transport.

If we receive confirmation outside Cylch hours, you will receive a message which will ask
you to keep your child at home. It will be mandatory for your child to stay at home, not to
attend Cylch, not to exercise outdoors, not to visit shops, family or friends, or to go to other
public places. You should not invite people to your house. A member of the North Wales
Test, Trace and Protect team will contact you in due course to explain the situation and to
confirm until when your child will need to self-isolate.

If your child remains healthy, other members of the household will not need to isolate and
they can continue with their usual activities. If your child has not been identified as a part of
the close contact bubble of the positive person, your child will be expected to continue to
attend the Cylch. All parents at the Cylch are asked to follow the Cylch's guidelines in this
respect, rather than follow any unofficial information shared on social media.



